
From:  Russell Brown <russell@thesimon.com>

Sent time:  05/10/2020 08:38:12 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  "Hollywood Center Project" DEIR comment period
 

Ms Nguyen

I am a homeowner who lives within 5 minutes walking distance to the proposed Hollywood Center Project. 

I am writing to STRONGLY URGE YOU to extend the comment period for this project. It is completely unreasonable for the city
to expect a fair and comprehensive process can take place during this time. It would be irresponsible and a betrayal of the public’s
trust to not allow a fair hearing on this process. 

Best regards, 

Russell Brown


